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Principal’s Message 
 

May 8th, 2020 
 
 
We waited in anticipation this week for the announcement from the government for the easing of 
restrictions we have experienced over the past 100 days. On Wednesday, Premier Horgan 
delivered the plan moving forward in opening the BC economy.  He spoke about the possibility of 
schools reopening but he emphasised the need for student and staff safety first.  We know this 
will be a gradual re-entry and the details continue to unfold.  As always, we will move 
thoughtfully and purposefully to determine what will become the Salish Way. 
 
One detail that has become clear is the need to clear out lockers.  When school resumes, 
students will not be able to have a locker and keep social distancing rules in place.  Therefore, 
next week, we will start clearing out lockers for our students.  We will set up a system for 
students to come by the school and collect the contents of their lockers in the coming weeks. 
 
We also continue to plan for Graduation 2020.  We are working with our parents and students to 
design a celebration that will be meaningful for them.  We will issue a Grad Newsletter in the 
coming week so that families and Graduates are aware of the information we need them to 
provide for us to move forward with Commencement.  We will email the newsletter directly to 
the Graduates and their parent/guardians when it is ready. 
 
We now have information about Summer Learning 2020. Information and details on how to 
register for online learning this summer is included in this newsletter. 
 
Today, we also bid farewell to Mr. Wilson as we welcome back Mme. Bonamis.  We thank Mr. 
Wilson for his work this year and wish him all the best in his future assignment.  We also say 
goodbye to Ms. Brennan and her all the best in her future assignment as well. 
 
The weather is supposed to be gorgeous this Mother’s Day weekend.  We hope everyone is able 
to gather in small groups at home.  Have a safe and Happy Mother’s Day! 
 
 
Keep well. 
 
Ms. Hammond, Mr. Mahli and Mr. Tait 
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STUDENT ACCOMPLISHMENTS 
 
Foods students are busy at home, too!  One of Ms. Johnson’s students made this for her friend’s 
birthday. 
 

 
 
 

  



 
CAREERS 
 
Any students going into Grade 11 or 12 in the fall please note the deadline to apply for High School 
on Campus has been extended to May 12th at 9am.  All documents for the application must be in 
by the deadline to be considered.  Email Ms. McGowan for more information and/or an application 
form. (mcgowan_h@surreyschools.ca) 
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Summer of 2020 
Surrey Schools will be offering Full Credit Grades 10, 11 and 12 courses. 
 
Registration 
Summer School registration will take place online: 
 
Monday, May 11, 2020 –  for current Grade 12s only 
Tuesday, May 12, 2020 –  for current Grades 11s and 12s 
Wednesday, May 13, 2020 – for current Grades 10, 11 and 12s 
Thursday, May 14, 2020 –  for all current high school students wishing to 
     take full credit 10, 11 and/ or 12 courses 
 
Students will also have the opportunity to associate their course with one of the following Summer 
School Sites: 
 

Guildford Park North Surrey Clayton Heights 
Queen Elizabeth Panorama Ridge Princess Margaret 
Earl Marriott   

 
Students can register at http://www.surreysummer.ca. 
 
We will also be taking adult registrations for full credit courses, which will be associated with our 
Invergarry Adult Education site. 
 
Additional Information 
Summer Learning courses in Surrey will be delivered remotely. The course offerings or delivery 
models may change dependent upon the Covid19 medical situation within our province and/or 
direction from the Ministry of Education and/or the Ministry of Health. 
 
Information regarding Summer Learning Programming for grade 8 & 9 students will be announced at 
a later date. 
 
Contact Information 
For additional information about Summer Programming at Surrey Schools, please email CEDU-
Office@surreyschools.ca or all 604.595.6077. 
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PARENT CORNER 
 
 
SCHOOL INFORMATION 
 
Check out our webpage, app and social media feeds regularly for information on what's happening at our 
school. 
 
Website École Salish Secondary  (For general school and district information, alerts and news  
  announcements) 
 
     App Wolves E-genda (Student calendar and daily schedule information.  Parents can load 
  and create their own account.  Click here for instructions.  You can 
  load the app for devices or the web app for your computer.) 
 
Social Media sites are a mix of information from the website and app, without a calendar.  They are mainly 
used as a news blast for students and parents. 
 
 Facebook École Salish Secondary 
  
 Instagram 

- School @ecolesalish 
- Careers @salishcareercentre 
- Counselling @ecolesalishcounselling 

 
 Twitter @SalishSecondary 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Bell and Rotation Schedule 2019-2020 
 

Salish Website - Calendar 
 

Salish Online Counsellor Appts. 
 

Salish Careers Website 
 

Salish Volunteer Directory 2019-2020 

https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/salish/Pages/default.aspx
https://ecolesalish.appazur.com/help/get-the-app
https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/salish/NewsEvents/Newsletters/Documents/2019%20Publications/How%20to%20set%20up%20classes%20in%20Wolves%20E-genda.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/ecolesalishsecondary/?notif_id=1535379080154831&notif_t=page_user_activity
https://www.instagram.com/ecolesalish/
https://www.instagram.com/salishcareercentre/
https://www.instagram.com/ecolesalishcounselling/
https://twitter.com/SalishSecondary
https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/salish/NewsEvents/Newsletters/Documents/2019%20Publications/Bell%20and%20Rotation%20Schedule%202019-2020.pdf
https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/salish/Calendar/calendar.aspx
https://salish.counsellorappointments.com/
https://salishcareercentre.weebly.com/
https://www.surreyschools.ca/schools/salish/Publications/Salish%20Volunteer%20Directory%202019.pdf

